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I had the honor this summer of being a participant in the first Creative Campus - Adobe

Faculty Development Institute. This series of workshops was designed to introduce faculty

to select Adobe Creative Cloud applications and provided actionable skills within each that

can be used with students in the classroom and to prepare engaging content. Adobe

Portfolio, Illustrator, Spark, Premiere, Audition, InDesign, and XD were all covered during the

week-long program hosted over Zoom. Exceptionally well put together, all instructors were

engaging and experts in their fields. Exercise objectives did not focus on an entire program

but instead provided immediately usable skills upon which to build. I would strongly

recommend this program to any Faculty member regardless their program or level of existing

skill with Adobe applications!

Here is a look at the portfolio I developed as part of this experience:

https://stefankanitz.myportfolio.com/.
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